
Entering Tuscany  

For everyone who enter Tuscany, or have entered it during the last 14 days, except 

for those whose movements are motivated by work needs or those who have 

necessity circumstances, or health reasons, after having stayed in areas of 

epidemiological risk, as identified by the World Health Organization, or in the other 

regions and provinces, which are identified by the relevant national provisions, it is 

mandatory for people residing or domiciled in Tuscany to proceed with voluntary 

fiduciary isolation from the day of the last exposure, communicating this 

circumstance, especially if symptoms occur, to your doctor or pediatrician, or to the 

following contacts provided by Healthcare companies:    

  

Asl Tuscany center (Florence, Prato, Pistoia, Empoli)      

tel. 055.5454777 mail rientrocina@uslcentro.toscana.it 

 

Asl Northwest Tuscany (Pisa, Livorno, Lucca, Massa Carrara, Viareggio)    

  tel. 050.954444 mail rientrocina@uslcentro.toscana.it 

 

Asl south-east Tuscany (Arezzo, Grosseto, Siena)    

  tel. 800.579579 - 800.050529 mail rientrocina@uslcentro.toscana.it 

  

People who arrives in Tuscany for other reasons apart from work needs, situations 

of necessity or health reasons, or has arrived there in the last fourteen days, after 

having stayed in areas at epidemiological risk, and those who don’t have on the 

Tuscan territory his/her family doctor or pediatrician, just have to return to his/her 

home or residence, otherwise go on with a voluntary fiduciary isolation and relate it 

to the aforementioned business contacts.  If the above mentioned subjects access 

an emergency room of the Tuscan Health Service, without requiring hospitalization, 

they will be invited to be taken in charge by their doctor or pediatrician at their 

place of residence, home, or residence outside Tuscany, that is where they will have 

to go.  

 


